
  

 

Fundraiser for the Generate Project 
On Sunday 2nd June, Vikki is attempting to walk 26 
Miles from Potarch Green to Duthie Park all in aid of 
Fetteresso's Generate Project She would love your 
support, if you wish to sponsor her, either talk to her 
at church or fill in the sponsor form on the notice 
board. 

Sunday 26th May 
There will be a Finger Buffet in the Hall today after 
the morning church service. Please come as we send 
Gillian and Fyfe off with a lovely celebration of 
thanks. All are welcome.  

Friday Fun Church 
Come and join us on Friday 31st May at 3:30—5:00 as 
we have fun hearing Jesus tell the Parable of the Sow-
er, and what it means for us to be “good soil”.  

Contact Us 
Bath Street 
Stonehaven  
AB39 2DH 
 
 
01569 767689 
 
office@fetteresso.org 
    
Stonehaven Fetteresso Church 
 
www. fetteresso.org 
 
Youth Worker: matt@fetteresso.org 

Church Officer:  Don Wood 
 

Safeguarding Coordinators: 

Janice Boggon 07711583317 

Gloria Potter 01569 740352 

Flower Rota 

2nd June —Hugh and Bertha Ramsay 
 

Coffee  Rota  

2nd June — David MacDonald 
 

Scripture Reading 

2nd June — Eve Isaac 
 

Church Officer 

2nd June —James Dickinson 

Rota Schedules  

 

Sunday 26th May 
AM Church Service • 10.45am 

PM Church Service • 6.30pm 

Monday 27th May 
Under 3’s • 10.00am 

Weekly Prayer • 10.00am 

Impact • 7.30pm 

Tuesday 28th May 
Under 3’s • 10.00am 

Paint & Pray • 10.00am 

Wednesday 29th May 
Ignite • 7.00pm 

Thursday 30th May 
Small Blessings • 10.15am  

Friday 31st May 
Under 3’s • 10.00am 

Friday Fun Church • 3.30pm 

 

Today’s flowers were   

provided by  

Christine and Colin 
Strachan  

Scottish Charity Number SC011191 

Emergency Prayer Chain & Pray Sheet 
After approximately 20 years, Betty Robertson & 
Mary Wood, are handing over the Prayer Chain and 
Prayer request Sheet included in the bulletin to Lorna 
Maclean. Blessings to Lorna and a massive thank you 
and appreciation to Betty & Mary.  

Holiday Club Meeting 
Sunday 2nd June after AM service in the lower hall. 
Please come if you are helping with Holiday Club…or 
would like to. 

Guild Cups & Saucers 
The guild cups and saucers are looking for new 
homes.  Before I contact neighbouring guilds I won-
dered if any current or former guild members would 
like a set as a memento since they are no longer pro-
duced.  If you are interested please contact Joan on 
01569 760471 or 07917 756779. 

 

The office will never 
be the same without 
you.  
 
      -Matt and Marieke 


